

HIGHER FAILSWORTH PRIMARY SCHOOL

Stansfield Road, Failsworth, Manchester M35 9EA $\,$

Tel: 0161 681 2645

e-mail: info@higher-failsworth.oldham.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs S Forster **Chair of Governors:** Mr A Robinson

September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 4 - Plague Workshop - Monday 12th May 2025

Children will be studying the Plague this summer term, therefore it will be a great opportunity for them to extend their learning, whilst engaging in exciting activities.

We are having a visit from a "real" historical character who will discuss what life was like during the plague and the workshop will consist of a full day of fun and engaging activities. We feel this workshop will be great for the children to help with their learning of this topic.

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £5.50 per child towards this event to help to cover all costs. An item has been set up on parent pay for you to pay. However, should you require a barcode please contact the school office directly.

Should we not have enough voluntary contributions, we may have to look at cancelling this activity.

Yours Sincerely

Miss Latham & Mr Keight